

2+2=4

# SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER



## BACK TO SCHOOL

With school beginning on September 4th, we'll be saying goodbye to our students that are moving on to Kindergarten. Though we're sad to see them go, we're very proud of our students and hope we'll see their glowing faces on PA days, March Break, and during the summer!

#### INDOOR SHOES

As we slowly move toward colder and messier weather, we ask that you please send your child with a set of indoor shoes for use in our classrooms and gym. We must also ask that parents please refrain from walking around the classrooms in their outdoor shoes. Mud and dirt from the outdoors becomes embedded in the carpets that your children sleep and play upon. Thank you for your understanding.

#### **EVENTS**

Sept. 3rd Labour Day (closed)

Sept. 4th Back to School

Sept. 15th Parents Night Out

Sept. 19th Scholastic Book Orders Due

Sept. 28th P.A. Day (open)

## P.A. DAYS

The first P.A. day of the year is scheduled for September 28th. Teachers will be asking parents if their child will require care that day. Parents who sign-up for P.A. days must give five days notice in the event of a cancellation, otherwise charges will apply.

### BENEFITING FROM PROGRAMS

In order for your child to fully benefit from the wide-range of programs offered at Coppens Academy, we highly recommend your preschoolers attend by 9:00am. The majority of our educational programming is held in the mornings; including language, science, and math.